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I support this for the animals and the Local rescue groups. 

We desperately need more affordable local community spay, neuter, vaccine 

services including feral and community cat support for TNR (trap neuter return) 

programs, including support for the housing and rehoming. 

The Local established community TNR/rescue organizations, have worked so hard, 

often from their personal resources, for our communities. They assist animals and 

owners in every way possible and are the ones who know what is needed and where 

funds would be most effective. Please do not exclude these small local organizations 

in your planning, they will be critical to the programs success.  Best of luck. Jannee 


